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**************
**************
****  

November 12th 
Meeting Highlights –  

Guests included Eric 
Holmquist from 
Connecticut and Ken 
and Hunter Tasseff from 
SLO. More on them 
further down. 

The sawdust session at 
George’s shop featured 
sharpening, chucking, 
and hollowing using the 
shop made tool as well 
as threading. A nice 
turnout resulted with 
much knowledge 
exchanged. 

Sources for very clear 
coating are EM6000 by 
Carter Coatings and 
Polyway from Rockler.  
We learned of a great 
face shield called UVEX 
from Amazon.   

 

Future Symposiums 
and Holiday Party -  



 

AAW Annual 
Symposium  - San Jose, 
California – San Jose 
Convention and Cultural 
Center – June 8 to 
June 10, 2011. 
Lodging at Marriott, 
Hilton, Crowne Plaza 
from $125 to $129 
for early registrations. 
Early Symposium 
registration price is 
the cheapest. See 
the AAW site: 

http://www.woodturner.o
rg/sym/sym2012/ 

 

Annual Club 
Holiday Party – 
January 15, 2012 – Pear 
Winery – Paso Robles - 
1:00 PM tentative time – 
Wine tasting – price $17 
per person. A fun event 
with turned gift object 
exchange, spouse 

hobby craft display, 
raffle of many 
professionally turned 
objects from the year’s 
demonstrators. BBQ’d 
Beef and      Chicken 
entrees. Will 
Hannemann needs a 
call or email from each 
attendee at 466-3694 or 
willhannemann@hotmail.co
m  DO IT RIGHT AWAY!! 

 
 

Other 
Announcements – 

Pres. George again 
reminds that he has two 
club lathes which are 
begging to be borrowed 
by members. Take him 
up on it. Don’t  let them 
gather dust! 

Dues for 2012 of $25 
are now payable.  
SeeTerry! 

Special guest Hunter 
Tasseff  joined us 



accompanied by his 
father Ken. Hunter 
entered two turned 
items in the Morrow 
Bay Student Scholarship 
Show. He took both first 
place and second place 
for his two turned items 
in the 3D category, and 
Best of Show. Hunter is 
17  and is very 
accomplished for his 
age and would seem to 
have a very bright 
career ahead of him in 
turning.  Here are his 
“75 Steps” Urn (upper 
left) that took best of 
show and two more of 
his creations: 

 



We congratulate Hunter 
and his Dad and invite 
them to join us as 
members! 

 

Presidents Challenge 
– This month’s 
challenge was an 
ornament and many 
participated with lots 
of sea urchins, a bird 
house and some fine 
Legacy Tool work: 
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